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Jane Rasely

From: Carol <criede@msn.com>
Sent: Tuesday, November 12, 2019 11:25 AM
To: PCD
Subject: New Hotel for Bainbridge

Dear City of Bainbridge Island Planning Department: 
 
My husband and I  lived on Bainbridge for 30 years and have recently moved to 
Vancouver, WA. I just heard about a possible Hotel being built on Bainbridge the is NOT 
a chain and would be aesthetically pleasing as well as following the LBC. Being 
environmentally conscientious follows what I believe is  appropriate for growth on 
Bainbridge.  I am ecstatic about this possibility as we will be visiting often and want a 
nice, green, friendly place to stay,... bringing family and friends as well as  hosting 
events. That is a win win for us and what growth on Bainbridge should look like.   
 
I am writing to urge you to support the hotel development by Madison Avenue 
Development at 253 Winslow Way W.   
I welcome this project. This is a GREAT deal for Winslow and all of us visiting 
Winslow!!  
  
Sincerely, 
Carol and Bob Riede 
206-300-4859 
PO Box 4653 Rollingbay, WA 98061 
5841 SE Columbia Way #202 Vancouver, WA 98661 

 


